THE HORNSEY CLUB

October 1982

CLUB NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS

Dear Member,

Following the Annual General Meeting last January in an effort to improve the overall standard of the Maintenance of the Club, the General Committee considered a number of alternatives to the present arrangements.

The General Committee have spent a considerable time finalising those arrangements and we are now pleased to announce the appointment of Don Nute to undertake duties which will extend beyond his former duties as groundsman.

Don has accepted a wider role; which includes duties both within and without the Clubhouse. The extension of his contract will be for a trial period of six months from October 1st 1982, and a copy of his new job description is available to all members on request of their section secretary.

We trust that you will make this new step as successful as possible and that you will give Don Nute every possible support in the forthcoming months.

Should you have any complaints about the management of the Club in whatever respect, would you please address them to either the Chairman of the Ground Committee, Richard Chapman (Tel. Nos. (H) 348-3552 (O) 600-2747, address: 24, Warner Road, N8 7HD) and/or the Secretary, Graham Newton, (Tel. Nos. (H) 607-7890 (O) 637-4333, address: 5, Freegrove Road, N7 9JN). They will be dealt with as expeditiously as possible and in any event at the next committee meeting which is the 1st Wednesday of each month.

General Committee

CRICKET; SQUASH; TENNIS; HAMPSTEAD HOCKEY CLUB
All correspondence should be addressed to the
Hon. Secretary or the Honorary Treasurer.